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WOW---July 4th has come and gone---guess the old folks were 
right when they said "time flies as you get older" and as you all 
know, I am older.  Hope everyone had a great 4th of July.
Our Special Olympic Golf Tournament committee is busy getting 
everything ready for this very special day.  I would like to 
encourage each club member to consider participating in this event.  

If you golf, consider playing, if not, come over and support those that are 
playing.  A cookout is planned after the tournament--you are invited to attend 
the cookout for a small fee of $5.00.  Please remember this tournament is 
being held to raise money that we will donate to the Alamance County Special 
Olympics.  This is a very worthy cause and the athletics sure do benefit from 
what we raise that Saturday.  If you cannot play or attend, please consider being 
a sponsor---the cost is $100 and a sign will be placed on the course displaying 
your sponsorship.  Diane Neese is in charge of sponsors and she has asked me 
to challenge each member to please consider making this donation that is a tax 
deduction.  You should write your check to Alamance County Special Olympics 
and mail it to BSC PO Box 1174 Burlington NC 27215.  You can make a 
difference to athletics with special needs.  A flyer will be in this newsletter with 
all the details.
ACSC Workshop is this coming weekend in Columbia, SC and I will be attending.  
It is my honor to be representing our club at this meeting.  
Fall SOS is also just around the corner---our club is planning to have a booth 
on the street on Fun Monday.  This is an opportunity for our club to raise some 
extra money that will help our club the remainder of the year.  I am chairing 
this committee and would love your suggestions for items to sell.  I would also 
appreciate any offers to help in the booth that Monday.  Speaking of Fun 
Monday---Edith is selling Fun Monday tickets--they are $10 but you need to 
remember there is no charge to attend Sunday or Monday events so come on 
buy at least 1 ticket.  We need to sell 100 tickets to be able to have our booth 
so help me by buying a ticket.  Did I mention someone who did buy a ticket will 
have a chance to win money? See Edith for tickets and details.
As many of you may have heard by now, this will be my last year as your 
President.  I have enjoyed all the years I have served and have gotten to know 
so many wonderful people here and with the ACSC.  Thank you for allowing me 
to do this for 11 years. 
Stephen is once again having a yard sale to raise money for Christmas Cheer.  
As you do some summer clean out, please consider donating items for this 
cause.  Stephen and Nita are doing this on their own but are asking if any club 
members would like to help that day, it sure would be appreciated.
Please remember our members on our Sunshine List, keep them in your 
prayers.  Continue to enjoy your summer and hope to see many of you at 
Showtime over the next weeks.  Now Go and Do Well.

Joan
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BSC Business Meeting 
6/17/2016 

 
Call to order: Kurt Lankford called meeting to order at 7:01 pm and a quorum was declared 
Welcome: Everyone was welcomed to the business meeting by Joan Kimbro, President and thanked for 
attending the meeting 
 
Secretary’s Report: Jan Burwell shared we have 241 members, adding one new member since our last 
meeting. A motion to accept the minutes from the May meeting was made by Judy Satterfield and seconded 
by Lorna Shively. 
 
Birthdays: Jan Burwell announced the June and July birthdays 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Amy Crawford shared beginning balance of checking account as of today and 
explained deposits and expenses since our May meeting. A motion to accept the report was made by Janice 
McSheery and seconded by Lorna Shively. 
 
Sunshine Report: Rick Burnham, in Debbie’s absence, shared club members/families to be kept in prayer. 
 
BOD Meeting: 6/6/2016 ~ Steve Williamson – Discussion of Valentine Dance and recommendation to the 
membership for venue and band, brainstorming new ideas for fundraisers by members, Sunday afternoon 
gatherings at Showtime Lounge with a door charge, FunMonday ideas of items to sell, storage building – 
yes/no.  
 
FunMonday Tickets: Contact Edith Loy ~ $10/2 days, deadline to purchase tickets end of August. 
FunMonday money goes for SOS charitable foundation. See Edith to get 20 tickets to sell to friends and 
neighbors and receive yours for FREE! Do not need to be present to win! Several monetary prizes with 1st 
place prize $7500! Fun Sunday and Monday, September 18 -19 at NMB! Great bands both days! 
   
Luau: 6/11/2016 ~ Darlene and Jack Oakley ~ Jack thanked all who made the Luau a huge success from 
past planners, committee chairs/members, photographers, decorators, meal preparers/servers and DJs. He 
read a note received from HOF Candy Brooks of regrets/thanks. Recommend next year to have HOF/PP 
RSVP to have a better count of attendance. This year’s Luau hosted Kerr Lake, Winston Salem, Eno Beach, 
Danville, Greater Triad to mention a few with 276 people in attendance. A special shout out goes to Martha 
Shoffner for selling 30% of all paper tickets sold!  
 
Valentine Dance:  Janice McSherry ~ will check out charities, report with findings at a later meeting and 
members will vote. Membership voted on having Valentine Dance, venue and band. A motion to accept 
Ramada Inn as Venue was made by Steve Williamson and seconded by Amy Crawford. A motion to accept 
Jim Quick and Coastline as band was made by Doug Foley and seconded by Mike Wilson.  
 
Special Olympics Golf Meeting ~ June 23, 7:00 pm in Showtime Lounge, Stephen Stearns, chairman. 
BSC’s 22nd Annual Benefit Golf Tournament for Alamance County Special Olympics with be held Saturday, 
August 20, at Indian Valley Golf Course, $60/person, $240/team, Prizes, 50/50, Beach Buggy raffle 
         
Winston Salem Area Party ~ June 25, 4:00-11:30 pm – Oldies Party in Old Clemmons Gym. Please plan 
to attend and show our clubs support! 
 
Yard Sale: Joan Kimbro ~ Stephen Stearns shared that the dates for the Christmas Cheer yard sale will be 
October 7-8, Friday-Saturday at Stearns Ford on Alamance Road. If there are club members that would like 
to help, let him know. 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 8:00 pm                  Next Business Meeting: July 15, Friday, 7:00 pm 
Members in Attendance: 29                  *ALL MEMBERS ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!* 
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The Board of Directors met on June 
6th in the birthday room of Country 
Club Lanes. All BSC officers and 
board members were present.
The board recommends having a 

Valentine dance at the Ramada with 
Jim Quick and band.
Suggested having all members 

brainstorm on new/fresh ideas for 
fundraising.
Discussion also on Fun Monday in 

September.

Thank you
Lucy DuVall

Next Business 
Meeting will be 
Friday July 15th at 
7:00 pm in the 
Country Club Lanes 
Birthday Room

Newsletter Deadline 
for the August issue is 
July 27th. Please email 
any articles you want 
to be considered for 
publication to 
tdmcdole@gmail.com

Joe Davis 8/2
Debra Burnham 8/3
Kathy Shotwell 8/3
MarthaHopper 8/7
Clyde O'Ferrell 8/7
Edith Loy 8/9
Cynthia Swiggett 8/13
Ed Willis 8/14
Lynda Justice 8/15
Stephen Stearns 8/16
Richard Winningham 8/16
Charles Berry 8/17
Joyce Thompson 8/17
Gail Jordan 8/19
Jesse Justice 8/19
Betty Burgess 8/20
Buddy Whaley 8/21
Ellen Dodson 8/22
Caroline Davis 8/23
Eddy Finch 8/23
George McSherry 8/23
Polly Fox 8/24
Neil M Chaney 8/25
Buddy Baker 8/26
Bernie Simber 8/26
Donna Berry 8/27
Jimmy Bare 8/28
John  Harris 8/28
Lynda Allred 8/29
Becky McKee 8/29

Charles Lindley 7/1
Chris Bunting 7/4
Luke Coble 7/7
Rickey McPherson 7/9
Patsy Mahan 7/13
Glenn Miller 7/14
Scott Swiggett 7/14
Rick (ORT) Turner 7/14
Sharon Russ 7/15
Karen Boone 7/16
Sharon Finch 7/16
Ronnie McMannen 7/16
Penny Rice 7/17
Bob Maccia 7/18
Jimmy McCubbins 7/18
Tammy McDole 7/18
Janice McSherry 7/19
Bonnie Meeler 7/19
Faye Cash 7/20
Peggy Childress         7/21
Kurt Lankford 7/21
Joe Hopper 7/22 
Butch Dawson 7/23

August Birthdays

7/1 Ron Russ

7/8 Eldridge Meeler

7/15 Roy Childress

7/22 Mike Harding

7/29 Rick Burnham

8/5 John Williford

8/12 Rick Turner

8/19 Walker Guthrie

8/26 Darrell Gaither

DJs
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SUNSHINE REPORT

Cindy Foust’s brother passed away on June 

10th. Members please keep Cindy and her 

family in our prayers and thoughts. On behalf 

of the club a sympathy card was sent.

Gloria Thompson requested prayer for her 

daughter Tracey who is having severe 

migraines , She is going through some test to 

see what is the cause and hopefully get some 

relief from the pain.

Gloria Thompson is having knee replacement 

uane 30th please prayer for her. Card was sent 

on behalf of the club.

Club members please buy your Fun Monday

tickets and help support the great bands we 

have for our enjoyment during Fun Sunday and 

Fun Monday. Also by purchasing a ticket or 

hopefully tickets you will be supporting your 

club. If we can sell all 100 tickets alloted to us, 

we won't have to take $150 out of our treasury in 

order to have a booth to sell our wares. A 

purchase of a $10 ticket will help both these 

causes plus you have a chance to win 

MONEY!!!! 5 tickets will be drawn on Fun 

Monday. The grand prize ticket drawn pays 

$7500. The 2nd pays $2000, the 3rd pays $1000, 

the 4th pays $500, and the 5th ticket pays $250. 

Your chances of winning this money is better 

than the lottery! You don't have to be present to 

win. If you would like a pack of 20 to sell and 

you sell all of them, you receive a free ticket. If 

not, see me on a Friday night and I will sell you 

one. All tickets sold and unsold must be turned 

in by the end of August so let's get started on 

this project ASAP!

Thanks, 
Edith Loy

A Thank You note from the Luau Co-Chairs
The Burlington Shag Club Luau is one of the most popular shag club area 
events of the year. What an honor it was to be asked to chair the event and what 
a pleasure it has been to work with so many good people and close friends. Our 
shag club has so many talented and hard-working people, without you we 
could not have had such a successful event. 
We saw lots of happy people at the Luau. The Hawaiian Rumble theme was set 
with postcards of Luau past, a shark attack, hibiscus flowers, tropical leaves, 
large screen video of lava flow, hula, fire dancers, and Hawaiian sunsets. Robin 
fed us a wonderful luau buffet with pineapple and ham. Rick and Chigger played 
some awesome music and kept the dance floors full. We have had so many 
positive comments.
We had some challenges and some important decisions to make. Thanks to 
those who attended our Luau meetings to help us make some good choices. 
Thanks to all our volunteers and especially those who took on leadership roles. 
All of you are the reason we had such a great party this year. It has been our 
privilege to work with each and every one of you. We really want to mention 
everyone here, but there were so many over the last months and we would feel 
terrible if we left anyone out. So please allow us to just say, you know who you 
are and the great things accomplished, and as co-chairs, we certainly know who 
you are and we are very grateful.
We plan to document lessons learned, a few ideas for next year, and also 
update the punch list to provide a good head start to whoever chairs our Luau 
next year. If you are interested in chairing next year, please let Joan know. We 
are glad we did, mostly because of the wonderful experiences we had working 
with all of you.
Aloha nui loa,
Jack and Darlene Oakley







July 1: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is Ron Russ

July 4:  Happy Independence Day!

July 8: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is Eldridge Meeler 

July 15: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Roy Childress

July 22: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is Mike Harding

July 29: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is Rick Burnham

August 5: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is John Williford

August 12: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Rick Turner

August 19: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Walter 

Guthrie

August 26: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM DJ is Darrell Gaither

Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174
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